
REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS FOR AVIATION AND ENGINEERING 
CONSULTING SERVICES FOR THE TOLEDO-LUCAS COUNTY PORT AUTHORITY   
 

QUESTIONS RECEIVED TO DATE:  MARCH 25,2024 
 
 

 
1. Question:  Regarding RFQ page 3, this language: “Qualification statements are 

limited to a total of twenty-five (25) one-sided pages for each component, 
including transmittal letter, resumes, and all exhibits, but excluding divider pages. 
No table of contents is required.”  
If we are submitting on all three components – engineering, architectural, and 
planning services – do we submit one statement of qualifications that has an 
overall page limit of 25 pages?  
 
Answer:  If a consultant is submitting for all three components duplication is not 
required for each component.  
 

2. Question:  Are the front and back covers of the statement of qualifications 
included in the page limit?   
 
Answer:  No, the front and back covers of the state of qualifications are not 
included in the page limit. 

 

3. When we submit the statement of qualifications, what is the maximum file size 
we can email?   
 
Answer:  The maximum file size TLCPA can receive through email is 35 MB. 

 
4. If our document exceeds the file size you can receive via email, would it be 

acceptable to email a link to our SOQ that is placed on an FTP site? 

 

Answer:  Yes, it is acceptable to place the Statement of Qualifications on an FTP 

site and email the link to TPerkins@Toledoport.org no later than the deadline 

stated in the RFQ of April 10, 2024, at 10:00 am. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
END OF QUESTIONS TO DATE 

mailto:TPerkins@Toledoport.org

